
Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District 

PO Box 9038 

Chandler Heights AZ 85127 

Office   480.988.2731 

Fax  480.988.4015 

chcid@chcid.org 

Office Hours – Monday through Friday 9am -5pm 

 

 

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday, April 6, 2016 at 

26651 S Valencia. Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Joe Overton, Gary Jones, Field Manager Alfonso Garcia and 

Recording Secretary Margarita Lozoya were in attendance. 

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

 The meeting was called to order on Wednesday May 4th, at 7:00pm. 

Call to the public 

 Terri Cook, Ethan and Lauren Hassan, and Vance Godwin were in attendance from the public to discuss 

road conditions.      

 

Old Business 

 April 2016 minutes were read and approved. 

New Business 

 Motion to increase irrigation rates by $1.00 starting June 1, 2016 was passed 

 Well #3 potential domestic well 

Action Items 

 District speed limit signs to be changed to 15mph 

 Flyer to be mailed out with next billing asking customers to be cautious about their driving speed 

 CHCID to follow up with Mitch Cluff 

 Board members to review domestic outline for by-laws 

Adjournment 

 Joe Overton moved to adjourn the meeting. 

 Gary Jones seconded the motion. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 pm. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum       

 

______________________________________________ 

Joe Overton    

  

 

______________________________________________ 

Gary Jones 
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